
Dear Customer,  

We hope you are well.

We're delighted to have you as a valued member of the MCB Bank Family! At MCB Bank, we're 
dedicated to making your banking experience with us as accessible, convenient and 
worthwhile as possible. 

In this connection, we take this opportunity to inform you that effective 15th February 2024, the 
new name of MCB Ladies Savings Account will be MCB Nayab Savings Account. This fresh 
new identity with better value additions is specially designed to empower our customers. Stay 
tuned for a trendy new Debit Card and other exciting features created just for our MCB Nayab 
customers!

For your convenience, please note the following:

Account Details: Your existing account number and the IBAN will remain the same. 

Debit Card & Cheque Book: Your existing Debit Card (where applicable) and Cheque book will 
continue to function as usual.

MCB Live:  Existing user credentials of MCB Live mobile application (where applicable) will 
remain valid.  

Please note that the features/benefits of your existing product will remain the same

For more information and assistance, please contact your MCB Bank Branch or call us at 
111-000-622 or visit our website www.mcb.com.pk.   

We thank you for your support and understanding and assure you of our best services at all times.
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